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KIDS’ ZONE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY FAMILIES, 

 

What a wonderful start to our school year! We have already seen so many 

smiles, kind words, and joyful moments as students settle into their new 

classrooms. It is such a blessing to walk the halls and see children 

learning, growing, and building friendships rooted in Christ. Our 

character trait focus for September is Respect—a powerful reminder to 

treat others the way we want to be treated, showing honor in our words, 

actions, and attitudes both in and outside the classroom. 

As we move into this new month, I want to thank you for your prayers, 

encouragement, and support. Together, we are building not only a strong 

academic foundation but also guiding children to grow in their faith and 

character. 

 

 Blessings, 

 

Ashley Culler 

Principal 

 

P: 512.595.1080 

E: admin@kidszonechristianacademy.com 

W: www.kidszonechristianacademy.com 

 

Train up a child in the way he should go, and when he is old he will 
not depart from it.” – Proverbs 22:6 

NEWS AND NOTES 

*Invite your child’s grandparents or 

another special “grand” adult in 

their life to join us for Grilled Cheese 

with Grands on September 5th! We 

will provide the grilled cheese 

sandwiches, and your child’s teacher 

will be sending home a lunch signup 

for sides and extras.  

 

*At the end of this month we will 

kick off our Charleston Wrap Fall 

Fundraiser! Be on the lookout for 

more information to come! 

 

*Check out KZCA’s September 

Calendar for all important dates! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.kidszonechristianacademy.com/

